Trinity University & Closuit
P.O. Box 6A
Loco Hills, N.M. 88255

February 6, 2002

To:  Qil Conservation Division
Mr. Van Barton
1301 W. Grand

Artesia, N,.M. 88210

Re:  Superior Foster #3
API 30-015-05189

Mr. Barton,

At the time of Mr. Bratcher’s inspection on 4 October we had a number of signs that were
in need of repair or replacement which we complied with, mostly by purchasing new signs.
This particular well we located the sign which had become detached from the pumping
unit and was outside the location. At that time we reattached it to the unit, but apparently
did not do it well enough to withstand the wind a cow or whatever. The sigh has been
reattached to the pumping unit at this time, sorry for any inconvenience this may have
caused.

Sincerel

M

Y
Sonny flope



NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS and
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON Lori Wrotenbery
Governor AR 1 T Director
Carol Leach P R R Oil Conservation Division
Acting Cabinet Secretary ‘/1\’ 0 S
)
v %
7 s
1/23/02

Trinty University & Closuit

P.O. Box 6-A

Loco Hills, New Mexico 88255

RE: Superior Foster#3  1-17-17-31  API130-015-05189 Violation of Rule 103:
Well identification

Dear Sirs:

This second directive is to notify you that this well is still in violation of Rule 103.

On 4 October, 2001 a letter was sent notifying you on the violation of Rule 103. An inspection on
18 January, 2002 found no action has been taken.

These wells must be brought into compliance on or before 15 February, 2002.

Failure to bring this well into compliance by the date stated will cause further enforcement. Such
enforcement can be an order to Show Cause why the bond should not be forfeited, the well plugged and
civil penalties assessed.

Sincerely,

.

Van Barton
Field Rep. II
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